
The members and staff of
Ruskin Moscou Faltischek

proudly congratulate our partner

Jay B. Silverman, Esq.                                        

on his appointment as a member 
of the prestigious New York State 

Special Advisory Review Panel 
on Medicaid Managed Care

Mr. Silverman is co-chair of the firm’s Health Law Department – one of 
Long Island’s largest – and is chair of the Healthcare Professionals practice 
group. He is a former Assistant General Counsel for the Medical Society 
of the State of New York. 

Mr. Silverman represents health care professionals and their businesses in  
the implementation and execution of personal, professional and corporate 
plans. He is a member of the American Health Lawyers Association, the 
American Bar Association and its Health Law Section and the New York 
State Bar Association and its Committee on Health Law. 

Contact Mr. Silverman at 516-663-6606 or jsilverman@rmfpc.com.

Smart Counsel. Straight Talk. 
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